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Comments: Forest Service,

Much money has already been spent cleaning up the mess and damage that the previous Gold mine project

made.  And that was by the same interests that are name under a new name, Perpetua

Resources and planning to damage more of the River of No Return Wilderness.

 

We cannot afford more destruction of our wilderness, especially in this pristine area.  The mining will

destroy habitat, kill the wildlife and all the natural resources of the area.

 

PLEASE WAKE UP, AND DON'T LET THIS DESTRUCTION HAPPEN AGAIN ON AN EVEN GRANDER

SCALE. 


